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Question:  

 

According to the Department of Health’s website it says there will be increases in placements 

to 100 per year by 2016? Is this correct?   

 

 

Answer: 

 

No.  The Department of Health has updated the website to reflect the decision in the  

Mid-Year Economic and Fiscal Outlook in December to maintain annual placements at 50. 


